
Celebrate Freedom Week Resolution 

WHEREAS, all schools across the nation, including Texas should highlight the 
values and ideals on which the country was founded, as well as the sacrifices 
that were made for freedom in the founding of the country; and 
 
 
WHEREAS, this date in 1787 is the anniversary of when the Constitutional 
Convention signed the Constitution; and 
 
 
WHEREAS, the United States Congress encourages all Americans to learn 
about the Constitution and its history, including educating all students; and 
 
 
WHEREAS, it is imperative for the good of our nation that schools encourage 
students to learn about the intent, meaning, and importance of the Declaration 
of Independence and the United States Constitution, including the Bill of 
Rights; and 
 
 
WHEREAS, the Lamar CISD Board of Trustees is equally committed to 
ensuring students examine the relationship between the ideas in these 
documents and subsequent history; 
 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Trustees of the Lamar 
Consolidated Independent School District recognizes the week of September 
15-19, 2025, as Celebrate Freedom Week and encourages all staff and 
community to recognize this event. 
 
Adopted this 26th day of August 2025. 
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